
 

 
 
Hello Everyone,  
 
It has been awhile since our last newsletter. Winter has come and gone and we are 
looking forward to some long hot summer days, where you can come and see us, 
enjoy a drink on the deck and some of the lovely food prepared by Fiona and her 
Team at “The Last Post” 
 
On that note we have a new wine in stock Soho Pink Sheep Rose. This is an off dry 
style with aromas of raspberry and rhubarb florals. We think this is a lovely addition 
to our wine list to help us bring in summer. For every bottle sold Soho donate 50 
cents to Mike King’s charity, Key To Life.  
 
We would like to thank everyone that came along to the Bazza Memorial Pool Comp. 
A great night was had by all and congratulations go out to Fiona Manual and Greg 
Fraser for winning the comp. Thanks to them both for putting their winnings on the 
bar for all to enjoy! 
 
We have started our Friday night members draw again. This is drawn between 
5.00pm and 7.00pm every Friday night.  Be there or miss out!! 
 
Talking of members, Memberships are due for renewal on the 1st Dec. We will email 
out our 2019 Membership forms for you to fill out and return to us. We will try and 
make things easier for you this year with the option to pay on line. Further details to 
follow. For those of you who have already paid your cards will be available for 
collection towards the end of Nov. 
 
The time has come for Fiona and her team at “The Last Post” to open 7 nights a 
week. Starting from Mon 12 Nov, you can come and enjoy their tasty food every 
night of the week. Thanks team.  
 
Congratulations to Fiona Manuel and Debbie-Leigh for passing and obtaining their 
Manager’s Certificate. Well done ladies…..:-)  

 

 

 

 



UPCOMING EVENTS:   

Armistice Day. We invite you to observe this special day with us and join in an assembly by 
the Memorial at the base of Lion Rock at 10.45am on Sunday 11th Nov. Followed by a light 
lunch kindly provided by The Last Post.  There will also be some entertainment for you, with 
a bit of piano playing followed at 2.00pm by the great sounds of George Thomson. Fiona has 
asked if you could RSVP for catering by text to 0272853110 or pihafi@yahoo.co.nz 

 

NEW YEAR’S EVE: We will be open on New Year’s Eve and Dave and Geoff from “The Last 
Call” will be playing from 8.00pm onwards.  It will be a fun night so save the date. More 
details to follow closer to the time.  

 

Thanks as always to everyone for their continued support of the Piha RSA, we wouldn’t be 
here without you. 

 

With Thanks 

 

Terry Gray 

President  

Piha Memorial RSA  
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